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SCHOOL FEES RECTOR'S MESSAGE

APPRECIATION

All parents/guardians are expected to
pay full fees before the start of Term
Three on 18th September 2023, using
the child's student number.
You can either pay over the counter in
any dfcu branch or through school pay
(MTN/Airtel)
For detailed fees payment structure,
please, check the statement enclosed in
the envelope with your child's report. 
Kindly note:
Parents who pay through EFT should
include transfer fees on top of the
actual amount  to be transfered.

We give glory to the most high God
for the successful completion of Term
Two 2023.
Thank you for all the support and for
entrusting us with your children.
 

2024 ADMISSIONS

IMPORTANT DATES TERM 3, 2023IMPORTANT DATES TERM 3, 2023

"Trust in the Lord with all your
heart and lean not on your own

understanding"



SPORTS DAYS

Class Trip Date 

P.6 Friday 7th July, 2023

P.5 Friday 23rd June, 2023

P.2 Friday 16th June, 2023

P.1 Friday 30th June, 2023

ACADEMIC AND SOCIAL ISSUESACADEMIC AND SOCIAL ISSUES
NATIONAL MATHEMATICS CONTEST
73 candidates participated in the National
Mathematics Contest Paper Two.
Greenhill Primary School Buwaate took
the 4th position.

SPELLING CHAMPIONSHIP
30 pupils participated in the Spelling Bee
championship , 11 of them qualified for
the National Level which will happen in
Term 3. The best  speller  that won the
trophy was Kiara Kyoma  from the
Primary Six Class.

______________
BENON TAKIRAMBUDDE

Head of School

CANDIDATES' DEDICATION SERVICE

You are all welcome though
invitations will be sent.
Keep our candidates in prayer.

Our 183 registered and well prepared
candidates will be dedicated to God in
Third Term on Sunday 15th October,
2023.

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES
All learners from Pre-primary to
Primary Six have been given holiday
work.  We request you to monitor the
children so that the work can be fully
done and returned to school on
Tuesday 12th Sept, 2023.     
No work will be received at the  
 beginning of the term.

CLASS  TRIPS
These were successfully held on;

MINI-SWIMMING GALA

A successful P.3/P.4 Mini-swiimming
Gala was held on Saturday, 5th
August 2023.

Colourful sports days were held
on Friday 14th and Saturday 15th
July, 2023.
There was full participation of all
the pupils in their house colours.
In lower school, Purple house
won. In upper school, Red house
won and the over all winner for
the year 2023 was Red house.

Kindly donate to the less privileged
children.
We have noticed increased
aggressive behaviour among our
learners. This behaviour is majorly
being picked up from television.

Observe speed limits while driving
in school.

Appeal to you parents;

     You are encouraged to sensor the   
     programs watched at home.

Stay blessed.


